
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we settle into the Summer term, I wish to write to you with some updates 

regarding SATs, homework and some other things we have planned.  
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It’s full steam ahead in regards to Year 6 SATs!  

SATs will take place from Tuesday 9th May 2023 – Friday 12th May 2023.  

It is of vital importance that your child attends school on all of these days. 

We will be running a FREE breakfast club which we would like all Year 6 

pupils to attend. More information soon!  

 

 



Helping your Child 

I am sure that some children will be anxious/nervous about SATs. We will do all we can to 

reduce this: practice tests, test technique lessons, etc. We will also carry out relaxing, 

calming activities in school. You should (and I know you will) continue to: 

 

• Ensure your child has the best possible attendance at school. 

• Make sure your child has a good sleep. 

• Support your child with any homework tasks and please ask for help if      needed. 

• Praise and encourage to provide reassurance! 

 

Leavers’ Party: We don’t organise the traditional after-school leavers’ party. 

The children have asked about this and I have explained this is organised by 

parents. I’m sure we’ll have some willing volunteers! 

Dukeshouse Wood Residential 

Our residential trip to Dukeshouse 

Wood will take place on Monday 

26th June to Wednesday 28th June.  

The office will be in touch to 

discuss outstanding balances 

soon. 

We will host a meeting nearer the 

time, where we will discuss the trip 

in more detail, including 

medication arrangements, 

activities, etc. 

 

 

 

Later this Term… 

As well as preparing for SATs, 

there’s lots more happening this 

term! In Geography, we are 

learning about the continent of 

North America, focusing on the 

USA. We will soon be starting our 

new History topic, Conflict 

Through Time. Mr Bourdiec will be 

back to help us prepare for our 

end of year leavers’ show. He will 

reveal all soon!  

 

 

 


